
From: Tomczak, Tammy
To: Forster, Sara
Cc: Orlikowski, Robert
Subject: FW: Re:Acknowledgement - Amendment Request for License No. 24-17998-02
Date: Thursday, February 24, 2022 8:17:08 AM

Hi Sara,

This, I believe, is your case (CN 629818 - Research Medical Center -   Midwest Gamma
Knife Center).

Have a great day 

Tammy

From: Gilliam Bob <Robert.Gilliam@hcamidwest.com> 
Sent: Thursday, February 24, 2022 7:33 AM
To: Tomczak, Tammy <Tammy.Tomczak@nrc.gov>
Subject: [External_Sender] Re:Acknowledgement - Amendment Request for License No. 24-17998-
02

Hi Ms. Tomczak,

I would like to withdraw the amendment request referenced below.  Sven Ferguson has resigned his
position here and therefore does not need to be added to our license as an Authorized Medical
Physicist.  I apologize for any inconvenience this has caused.

Thank you,
Bob

Robert C. Gilliam, MS, DABR
HCA Midwest Chief Medical Physicist
Gamma Knife Radiation Safety Officer
Sarah Cannon Cancer Center – HCA Midwest Health
Office: (816) 276-4526  | Cell: (503) 952-6213
robert.gilliam@hcahealthcare.com
http://www.hcamidwest.com
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